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Community invited to Duluth Parks Mini-Master planning meeting for Lincoln

Park
 
[Duluth, MN] - The community is invited to a public mini-master plan meeting hosted by the City of
Duluth Parks and Recreation division to learn about and provide input on proposed renovations to
Lincoln Park. The purpose of the meetings is to gather public input on future park uses and
landscape enhancements. The meeting will take place on:

Tuesday, August 25, 2015
6:00 to 7:30 PM
Harrison Community Center
3002 West 3rd Street
 
Lincoln Park is one of four qualifying parks for the Grand Avenue Parks Fund. The fund is part of
the larger St. Louis River Corridor Project supported by the 1/2 and 1/2 tax fund. This specially
designated funding will provide "destination-level" investments to qualifying parks. The Grand
Avenue Parks Fund invests in community partnerships with user groups and residents to co-create
and co-manage outdoor recreation experiences in the neighborhoods along the corridor. The
Grand Avenue Parks Fund will provide 1:1 match grants up to $500,000 per park.
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